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Steffen Sahl <sasahl@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, February 10, 2010 4:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation

Hi.
I would just like to voice my opposition towards the new regulation in regards to limiting leverage in
the forex retail market to 10:1.
I currently trade currencies with 100:1 leverage, and have not had any problems in understanding the
risks involved.
I hope that you will reconsider the proposed rules as the are right now.

Yours Sincerely
Steffen A Sahl


